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Friday 28th January 2022 
 

Time to Read - BookTrust 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are thrilled to be sending home a free copy of the wonderful book ‘I am a tiger’ today. 
This is a book for you to keep and enjoy at home, it does not need to be returned to 
school. Inside the pack, there is a copy of the book and there are also top tips for sharing 
stories as a family, as well as some creative materials to enable children to explore the 
story beyond the book. 
 
You can also find videos of the book being read by the author and a fun ‘drawalong’ with 
the illustrator on the BookTrust website here: Time to Read | BookTrust.  
 
We hope you love reading this book together, we’d love to see pictures of you enjoying it 
together on seesaw. As always, if you have any questions about reading, then please do 
speak to us and we’ll do our best to help. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Flora Griffin    Ben Sapsford 
EYFS Lead/ Class 1 Teacher Class 2 Teacher 
 
 

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/what-we-do/programmes-and-campaigns/time-to-read/

